
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Missouri Department of Transportation 
Patrick K. McKenna, Director 
 

1.888.ASK MODOT (275.6636) 

SINGLE FEASIBLE SOURCE PURCHASE POSTING NOTICE 

The Missouri Department of Transportation has determined that only 

one source can provide the products or services described below. 

 

Title: 7-SL170809 – Traffic Operations Direct Digital Control 

 

Description:  The Missouri Department of Transportation District , St. Louis has determined that only 

one known source can furnish the department with an Andover Continuum system 

engineering, equipment, programming and system support installation for the Traffic 

Management Center compatible with the existing Andover Continuum system already 

installed in the St. Louis District Office. To our knowledge, Dynamic Controls Inc., is 

the only experienced vendor in the St. Louis area with pre-existing familiarity with the 

Andover Continuum system to provide installation and interface with the new and 

existing systems. This notice shall meet the single feasible source posting requirements 

for one calendar year and in association with the needs described. Purchases for items 

and installation will not exceed $25,000 throughout the calendar year 2016 and expiring 

on December 31, 2016. This posting may be extended for up to two (2) additional one 

(1) year periods unless additional suppliers are identified upon the expiration of any 

single feasible source authorization period.  Issues with this purchase may be directed to 

Stephanie Austin Rashid, Procurement Agent at 314-301-1439 or 

Stephanie.AustinRashid@modot.mo.gov, until August 10, 2016. 

Contract Period: August 10, 2016 – December 31, 2016 

Renewal Options: Two 

Agency: Missouri Department of Transportation 

Supplier: Dynamic Controls, Inc. 

Buyer:  Stephanie Austin Rashid, CPPB 

Phone Number: 314-301-1439 

E-Mail: Stephanie.AustinRashid@modot.mo.gov 

 Posting Date: August 4, 2016 

Response Date: August 9, 2016 
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